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Dear Sir/Mdm

NEW REGULATION ON CONSTRUCTION WORK

All new construction sites within 150 m of residential premises and noise-
sensitive developments that are granted permits to commence construction work
from 1 September 2010 are not allowed to carry out any construction activities from
Saturday (10.00pm) to Sunday (10.00am) and from the eve of a Public Holiday
(10.00pm) to the day of the Public Holiday (10.00am).

2 The National Environment Agency will be carrying out strict enforcement on
this new requirement which has been announced on 8 March 2010. Please be
reminded to ensure full compliance with the new requirement.

3 For any enquiry regarding the new regulation, please contact the following
officers:

a) Ang Kok Kiat (Tel: 6731 9643; E-mail: ang_kok_kiat@nea.gov.sg)

b) Khairul Sani Samsudin (Tel: 6731 9664; E-mail: khairul_samsudin@nea.gov.sg)
c¢) Rahmad bin Sidek (Tel: 67319137; E-mail: rahmad_sidek@nea.gov.sg)

Yours faithfully,

TAN QUEE HONG
DIRECTOR
POLLUTION CONTROL DEPARTMENT

40 Scotts Road Environment Building #13-00 Singapore 228231 www.nea.gov.sg




